
STEAM Academy Trip to the FAA 

The STEAM Academy programs from all three schools at the Black Horse Pike Regional School District went to the FAA 

testing facility on February 7, 2018.  Students were able to tour a variety of labs that ranged from weather forecasting 

technology to radar and drone testing.  Students were able to see how all of the STEAM disciplines interact in a real life 

environment.  

 



 

 



Lockheed Martin sent a group of engineers to Timber Creek to speak to our STEAM Academy as well as other students 

that are interested in Engineering. After the presentation, students also participated in a mini competition to design 

wind turbines. The presentation and winning group is pictured below. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


